
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carers, 
 
Students in Year 7 will sit their English assessment in the week commencing Monday 23rd October 
which is the last week of this half term.  
 
Please be assured that students do not need to revise for the assessment as it tests reading skills 
rather than knowledge and all students will go through how to approach each question with their 
class teacher in the lesson before the assessment.  
 
The assessment will test students’ ability to retrieve information from a text, choose quotations as 
evidence, infer meaning from an unseen extract and evaluate an argument. 
 
If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me at the school. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Ms G Laszlo 
Head of English 
 


